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Lake Pointe  Vi l lage  Lake Pointe  Vi l lage    

      P O I N T E  O F  V I E WP O I N T E  O F  V I E W   

 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 
 
To All LPV Residents: 
 
As I have mentioned before, the HOA is not trying to eliminate or dismantle activities. We are stream-
lining some of the procedures. The demographics in the park have changed, so we need to adapt to the 
changes .The number of year-round residents has increased significantly, and with that said, we need 
to continue activities throughout the summer and come up with some new ideas .  
 
I understand that a few of the residents are opposed to these changes, but we need to adapt to the 
times. Activities are for the enjoyment of all, not a select few. 
 
The HOA Board of Directors has also made changes in the way software is purchased. All software  
is now licensed to the HOA instead of four (4) separate individual licenses. The savings will be 
$300.00 annually. 
 
The HOA board  is making these changes to adapt with the times and for the future. The board is a 
corporation that has to make changes in order to keep up to date with Florida Laws. 
 
Tony Vega, President 
LPV HOA 
 

PLEASE BE RESPONSIBLE! 

 

PROTECT YOURSELF AND OTHERS!  

 

MASK UP!! 
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Anniv Full Name Address 

02/02 Buckley, Bruce & Sue 010 Lake Pointe  

02/06 Yaffe, Jack & Debora 413 Lake Superior  

02/09 Pollock, Ron & Dee 259 Lake Huron  

02/14 Emerson, Joseph & Judith 230 Lake Huron  

02/14 Stimpson, Richard&Maggie Crose 140 Lake Michigan  

02/14 Latter, Ernie & Gail 123 Lake Michigan  

02/16 Ruffner,Mark & Diana 330 Lake Erie Dr 

02/22 Carroll, Dennis & Rebecca 352 Lake Huron  

B'day F Name L Name Address 

02/01 Donna Hulsey 199 Lake Huron  

02/01 Lentine Davis 152 Lake Michigan  

02/02 Shelly Long 134 Lake Michigan  

02/02 J. Lloyd Bennett 363 Lake Erie Ln 

02/03 350 Lake Huron  Alan Borowski 

02/03 Robert Lee 289 Lake Erie Dr 

02/04 Andy Lafreniere 148 Lake Michigan  

02/05 Mona Gedde 403 Lake Ontario  

02/05 Leslie Newberry 086 Lake Pointe  

02/05 Sharon Stevens 288 Lake Erie Dr 

02/07 John Chetwynd 046 Lake Pointe 

02/08 Glen Vickers 123 Lake Michigan  

02/09 Ursula Grailer 313 Lake Erie Dr 

02/09 Ray Westcott 042 Lake Pointe  

02/10 Tony Vega 097 Lake Pointe 

02/11 Brian Germuth 266 Lake Huron  

02/11 Judith Desjarlais 100 Lake Pointe  

02/11 Bob Richards 068 Lake Pointe  

02/12 Sheryl Ford 281 Lake Erie Dr 

02/12 Tracy Remington 231 Lake Huron  

02/13 Curtis Latneau 210 Lake Huron  

02/13 Kathleen Sexton 131 Lake Michigan  

02/14 Jan Lafreniere 148 Lake Michigan 

02/14 Barbara Curtis 191 Lake Huron  

02/15 Diana Ruffner 330 Lake Erie Dr 

02/16 Sharon Applegate 113 Lake Pointe 

02/16 Rhonda Vega 097 Lake Pointe  

02/16 Dennis Glavin 291 Lake Erie Dr 

02/16 Tracey Gould 235 Lake Huron  

02/17 Dave Pope 160 Lake Michigan 

02/17 Bill Hackett 217 Lake Huron  

02/18 Robert Miner 088 Lake Pointe  

02/18 Carmen Kight 071 Lake Pointe  

02/20 Rick Gilliland 080 Lake Pointe 

02/21 Ann Legzdin 007 Lake Pointe  

02/21 Caren Gosselin 353 Lake Huron  

02/24 Judy Kihlstrand 022 Lake Pointe  

02/24 Debbie Brady 095 Lake Pointe  

02/24 Doug Stamper 019 Lake Pointe  

02/25 Sally Salvador 052 Lake Pointe  

02/25 Bob Martin 344 Lake Huron  

02/26 Linda Martinez 166 Lake Michigan  

02/26 Linda Dolan 378 Lake Erie Ln 

02/27 Karla Miles 342 Lake Huron  

02/27 Dwight Gagnon 188 Lake Huron  

02/28 David Corona 153 Lake Michigan  

02/28 320 Lake Erie Dr Karen Bowers 

   

         

 

The Bingo Committee 

Has decided to suspend the start of Bingo 

until September because of the continuing 

precautions necessary with COVID-19, 
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Dear Debbie, 

I wanted to tell you how much the comfort items sewn by the Lake Pointe Village  

Community have blessed our hospice patients! The bibs, blankets and comfort 

pillows make their difficult days easier to endure. Please tell all the Ladies how much  

we appreciate their time and talents! 

All the best, 

 Lisa Allen, Volunteer Services Manager 

 Vitas Healthcare 

     

   

  Debbie King, 

  I personally want to thank you and the Community Projects ladies for your donations  

  this year. As you know, this year was challenging for all of us, especially during this  

  pandemic. You asked for a thank-you letter; this letter is deeper than just saying 

  “thanks”. This is a testimonial letter. 

 

  Since I became the activity director, I’ve noticed that we were stretched extremely  

  thin. This department handles all deliveries, activity entertainment, fund raisers, etc.  

  In addition, we had little to almost no resources for providing gifts for our residents. 

   

  Your organization stepped up and donated gifts which assisted with making this year’s  

  Christmas special for our residents. I want to thank you and your group for your  

  donations. Merry Christmas and I pray that God continues to bless you and the  

  Community Projects ladies. 

   

  Sincerely, 

 

  Stacy Cross, Activity Director 

  Consulate Healthcare Lake Parker 

THANK-YOU LETTERS TO COMMUNITY PROJECTS 

Shared by Debbie King  

9 Lake Pointe Drive 
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Condolences to Cindi Davis, 290 Lake Erie Lane, in the death of her husband Jim. 

*  *  *  *  *  *  *   

Condolences to Robert and Eunice McLaughlin, 354 Lake Huron, 

in the loss of their son Robert “Jeff” McLaughlin, on 12/7/20 in Aliquippa, PA. 

Jeff was a frequent visitor to Lake Pointe Village and he 

        enjoyed playing golf when he was visiting. 

*  *  *  *  *  *  * 

Condolences to Diane Welsch, 17 Lake Pointe Drive, 

in the death of her mother, Lydia Grace 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monte & Karla Miles, 342 Lake Huron Drive 

Joyce Curtis & Ernie Gordon, 325 Lake Erie Drive 

Paul Martin, 263 Lake Huron Drive 

Lisa & Dale Yoder, 164 Lake Michigan Drive 

Herman Childs, 384 Lake Erie Lane 

Cynthia Small, 314 Lake Erie Drive 

Trish & Durl Skipper, 379 Lake Erie Lane 

Alton Perryman & Deborah Leonard, 339 Lake Huron Drive 

Donald & Helen Goodrum and Terry & Tim Bittner, 218 Lake Huron Drive 
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Lake Pointe Village - Mulberry, FL 33860 

FEBRUARY 2021 

 

Team Leader:   Pamela Hanvik;  pandbtolpv@aol.com  Home# 863-869-9328   Mobile# 763-913-0951 
 

Digital Coordinator:   Richard Gibbons;   richardg@hamptontechnical.com    Mobile# 603-231-1398 
 

       

 

 Critical Information That Every Golf Cart Owner Should Know! 

Batteries are EXPENSIVE at $600 – $900.00 - you should know the facts! 
 
Charging for everyday use: 

All modern golf carts have automatic chargers that will shut off when the batteries are fully charged and will turn 
back on if the batteries drop to a low charge. All golf cart batteries are deep-cycle lead acid batteries. All lead-acid 
batteries WILL discharge on their own over time. 

It is important to keep your batteries charged. A golf cart that has seen extended use (batteries used to half charge) 
and then left to sit for weeks or months without recharging can permanently damage the batteries because lead-
acid batteries will self-discharge to even lower levels. Lead-acid batteries discharge even faster in cold weather 
during the winter months, so it’s important to keep your cart on the charger during the winter. 
Do not leave your cart off of the charger for long periods. For example, if your cart is fully charged and you 
drive to the mailboxes and back, plug it in when you get home. Keep in mind the more discharged your batteries 
are, the longer they will take to charge. Do not be surprised if they are charging for several hours (up to 16 hrs).   
A charger should automatically shut off, and if it does not, then there is a problem that needs to be serviced. 
Some people believe you should not charge your batteries all the time, this is WRONG. The information below is 
taken directly from Club Car and EZ-GO publications. 

As long as the charger is allowed to shut off  by itself, the batteries will be fully charged. Overcharging 
and undercharging will normally be prevented. Batteries should be put on a charger even if they have been used 
for only a short period. The charger is automatic and will turn off when batteries are fully charged. If the charger 
does not seem to operate properly, or if the batteries seem weak, seek a service professional.  

BATTERY CHARGING:  
The battery charger is designed to fully charge the battery set.  f the batteries are severely deep cycled, some auto-
matic battery chargers contain an electronic module that may not activate and the battery charger will not function.  
Automatic chargers will determine the correct duration of the charge of the battery pack and will shut off when the 
battery pack is fully charged. 

Never discharge a cart’s batteries to the point that the vehicle will no longer run. This will shorten the life cycle 
of the batteries considerably, and may permanently damage the batteries. It is possible that the batteries will not 
accept a recharge if they are completely discharged. The deeper the discharge, the harder it is on the batteries.  

Finally:  Water them! Batteries need to maintain their water level to continue to operate at their optimum  
performance. Running batteries low on water can shorten their life and permanently damage them. 

* Check the water level at a minimum of every other month! 
* Always keep the water at ¼” to ½” above the lead metal plates. 
* ONLY use distilled water. Never use tap water. It has chemicals that can hurt the batteries. 
* Batteries excessively low on water can overheat during a charging cycle and start a fire! 
* Batteries produce a gas (hydrogen) when charging, some gurgling or bubbling is normal. 

mailto:pabtolpv@aol.com
mailto:richardg@hamptontechnical.com
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   Friendly Rule Reminder  
                                               From LPV Management 

 Pets are to be accompanied and leashed when outdoors 

 Pick up after your pet 

 Speed Limit is 15 MPH 

 Do Not park on the grass (anywhere in the community) 

 No overnight street parking 

 Homes and driveways should be clean 

 Carports should be free of clutter and items need to be 

     stored properly (in shed) 

 Shrubs and trees should be trimmed and neat 

 Flower beds should be free of weeds 
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 NEWSLETTER STAFF 

    Printing:  Community Media            

Database:  Barbara Moff 

  Proofreaders: Elly Strahl  

      Verlie Farrell & Maggie Horn 

 Distribution: Barbara O’Connor  

   Coordinator: Connie Cowling  

  Calendar:  Terrie Schairer 

 

POINTE OF VIEW 

A volunteer publication for and about the  
Lake Pointe Village Community.   

Officially sanctioned by Lake Pointe Village  
Homeowners Association, Inc. who  

assumes no responsibility for paid advertisers, 
their products and/or their services. 

 

NEWSLETTER 
DEADLINE 

March 2021 issue of Pointe Of View is  

Monday, February15, 2021 
 

Please put any articles you have in the LPV News box  

at my home, 138 Lake Michigan Drive,  

or email me at sayccret@aol.com.  

You can also contact me at 425-7797.   

Thank you,  
   Connie Cowling                                                             

For calendar scheduling,  
please contact Terrie Schairer 

 

SUNSHINE COMMITTEE 
 

 

 

 

 

If you know of any resident in our com-

munity who is sick in the hospital, or 

who has had a death in the family, please 

contact Verlie Farrell and she will send 

them a card. 

You can contact Verlie at: 

Email: goverliego@yahoo.com 

or 

Phone: 585-485-1060 
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